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What is the benefit of requiring this education?  Will a nonspecific bachelor degree 

make any of the stated officers better at their jobs? I feel that specialized training and 

continuing education for each specific position would bring much more benefit to our 

state. 

 

Our state will face serious officer shortages if this bill passes.  Please vote no on SB 

779 


